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1st December 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you and your family are keeping well. 

As you know there is concern over the Omicron variant of Covid-19. Please 
find below the steps we are taking to keep the children and teenagers who 
attend our meetings safe:

•	 Adults and those in Years 7+ (Secondary School age) should wear a 
face covering in corridors, minibuses and cars used for collection.

•	 Hand sanitiser/washing facilities will be available upon entry to our 
buildings.

•	 Shared equipment will be sanitised before use.

It would be helpful if those in Year 7+ were ready with their face covering  
when collected from home, but we will have a supply of disposable masks 
available if needed. Exemptions will be respected.  

At present, there is no requirement for social distancing, restricted numbers 
or for children to be kept in consistent groups (‘bubbles’). If these rules 
change, we will contact you again. 

If you have any queries, please telephone using the number above. We look 
forward to seeing your children soon. 

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Bunmi Ireland

Children’s Work Coordinator


